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UPCOMING
Oct 1- Tuition Due

Oct 5- Late Fee Added
Oct23- Studio Costume Party

Oct 30- Christmas show $20 fee due 
(this is NEW for everyone)

Nov 1- Help of Beaufort donations due

OUR FIRST PRIORITY IS TO ENSURE
THE SAFETY OF OUR STAFF AND
STUDENTS. IF YOUR DANCER IS

FEELING ANY SYMPTOMS, PLEASE
KEEP THEM AT HOME. IF YOUR

DANCER HAS BEEN EXPOSED TO
COVID-19, PLEASE CONTACT MS.

DANI DIRECTLY. THE DECISION ON
WHETHER THE CLASS OR STUDIO
CLOSING  WILL DEPEND CASE BY

CASE. THE STUDIO WILL CONTINUE
TO BE PROFESSIONALLY

DISINFECTED AND CLEANED. MASK
ARE REQUIRED! TO SEE UPDATED

INFO ABOUT COVID-19 PLEASE SEE
THE CDC WEBSITE.

COVID-19

Holiday Show
As of right now our TENTATIVE date for the holiday show will be

on December 11th at Whale Branch Early College High School.
The fee for the attire will be $20, due on November 15th. If your
dancer will not be participating please let our office know ASAP.
The theme is an inspiration from the movie called Jingle Jangle.

COSTUME
PARTY

When: October 23, 2021
Where: Studio

Time: 6:00-8:00 PM



Dancers will have an evening of laughter, games, food
and dancing! The dancer with the best costume will

receive one month of free tuition! 

HELP OF BEAUFORT
FOOD DRIVE

It's that time of year again! We love contributing to our
community! Beginning Oct 1st we will be collecting

donations such as canned goods for the Help of Beaufort.
A list of more items needed will be sent home with the

dancers next week. Nov 1st will be our cut off date.  


